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John 

Hello fellow Prop Riders!   
 
 
The weather is warming up and what can I say but racing is right around the cor-
ner.  I hope everyone is having a great offseason and I look forward to seeing the 
boats on the water as much as everyone. 
 
There is a lot of news and happenings in the world of hydroplane racing lately, es-
pecially within our region.  I am proud that the Marine Prop Riders have contribut-
ed to the Region for the new digital clock.  If anyone has ever helped Steve set up 
the old system, I am sure you can appreciate an update in the technology.  I look 
forward to seeing it in action this summer. 
 
We are in the dog days of late winter and early summer so time to gear up for the 
final push to get those boats out of storage and get them on the water this year.  As 
always, I’m looking forward to seeing everyone again at the April meeting. 
 
Remember the meetings have moved to the 2nd Wednesday of every month at the 
National Coney Island on Van Dyke between 12 and 13 mile road.  This was due 
to the only availability the restaurant had for their private meeting room.  Thanks 
All! 
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************************************************************************************************* 

Here are some last minute things to remember before racing starts: 

Racing 
“2025” 
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Up coming races you might be interested in: First 5 
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Compliments of Chasin Tail Podcast 
Brandon Kennedy       Bobby Kennedy       Kyle Hayes       Austin Hayes 

 

Make sure you all tune in, they really got it going on. 
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MPR Funnies 
 

Got a comic or joke send it to me 
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Guess who we are??????? 

Don’t forget MPR meeting 2nd Wednesday of every month 

****************************************************************************************
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President 

John Grigg racerscustoms@gmail.com 
586-727-4069 

Vice President  
Phil Goodell 

(734-576-2012) 
philwgoodell@gmail.com 

Secretary Dave Muczinski (586-791-3659) 
davidmuczinski@comcast.net 

Treasurer Mario Maraldo (586) 468-3204)  
mmaraldo25999@gmail.com 

Publicity Christina Wilson (248) 766-1928) 
 jetjims@comcast.net 

Membership Nancy Spanich (313-530-0985) 
nancyspanich@gmail.com 

Entertainment Austin Hayes (248*520-4194) 
amhayes25@outlook.com 

Member at Large Adam Justin stubbsbowler@gmail.com 
(586) 747-1705 

Member at Large Patti Hayes ( 248-410-5191) 
phayes25@gmail.com 

 

 Please feel free to call one of us  
If you need anything.  

We would be glad to help 
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MPR Members: 
If you have something to 
sell, give away or trade 
Please submit a picture 
and description we will 
list it for free. 

 
E-Mail to: 

jetjims@comcast.net 

 
“1951” 

 
“2025” 

We will place your ad here: 
 

Sell your 
engine 
parts. 

 

           
No mess is to 
big for Mark, 
please contact 
him off line for 

his services. 
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810 Pembroke Court 
White Lake, Mi   48386 

 


